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As the owner of a small organic vegetable farm with chickens, ducks and turkeys, I 

am in favor of SB 85, because CAFO’s are destructive to our water, air and lands.  

They are highly polluting and this proposed moratorium will allow for further study 

and decisions made on how to better raise animals without despoiling our great state.  

Please vote YES on SB 85. 

Thank you. 


